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SRCD Signs on to Coalition for National
Science Funding (CNSF) Letter Urging an
Increase in Funding for NSF

With the February 2018 passage of a bipartisan budget agreement, the Coalition for Science Funding (CNSF),

a broad-based group of over 130 professional organizations, universities, businesses, and scientific societies

that advocate for robust federal support for the National Science Foundation, sent a letter to Congress

strongly advocating that the CJS portion of the FY2018 omnibus bill include $8 billion in funding for NSF.
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/cnsf_fy18_advocacy_letter_2.21.18_0.pdf
https://cnsf.us/

